
August 21, 2020 

PRESS RELEASE (IMMEDIATE RELEASE) 

The Fairfield County Engineer’s Office is announcing that the following road in Berne Township 
will be closed for 2 weeks for removal of exisGng culvert, installaGon of new culvert and new 
guardrail.  

Lake Road (CR 60) will be closed Monday, August 31, 2020 unGl Friday, September 11, 2020 for 
removal of exisGng culvert, installaGon of new culvert and new guardrail.  This closure will be 
between West Point-North Berne Road and Duffy Road with construcGon taking place between 
1220 Lake Road and Duffy Road. 

Jeremiah D. Upp, P.E., P.S. 
Fairfield County Engineer 
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